Dear [Patient's Name],

We hope this letter finds you in good health. As part of our commitment to your health and well-
being, we want to remind you of the importance of cancer screening, particularly for patients
over the age of 50.
We recommend that you schedule appointments for the following screenings:
o Colorectal Cancer Screening: Begin regular screening at age 50. Options include
colonoscopy, stool tests, or flexible sigmoidoscopy.
e Breast Cancer Screening: Women should have a mammogram every year or as advised
by your healthcare provider.
o Prostate Cancer Screening: Men should discuss with their doctor about the benefits and
risks of prostate screening.

Please consider scheduling these important screenings at your earliest convenience. It is essential
to catch any potential health issues early.

If you have any questions or need assistance in scheduling your appointments, do not hesitate to
contact our office.

Thank you for prioritizing your health.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Your Clinic/Practice Name]

[Contact Information]



